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ADVTSORY NO. 2@1 _ o5_1

TO : All Non-life lnsurance Companies Doing Business in the Philippines

SUBJECT : Extension of Submission of CY 2O2O Annual Report on
Fire and Motor Car Policies and Bonds tssued Per Circular Letter
No.2019-73

DATE 05 April 2021

Circular Letter No. 2019-73 dated 23 December 2019 requires all non-life insurance

companies to submit Annual Report on the Fire and Motor Car Policies and Bonds

lssued of the last preceding year on or before 28th day of February.

Considering the request of non-life insurance industry for an extension on the

submission of said report and the implementation of community quarantine measures,

limiting the movement of people, operational capacity of the industry as well as work

from home arangement of personnel, submission of annual report for CY 2O2O in

compliance to the requirements of the said circular is hereby extended until 3O June

2021.

Submission of annual report on policies and bonds issued in CY 2O21 and onwards is

still enforced as prescribed in CL No. 2019-73

Please be guided accordinglY.

DE FUNA
Commissioner


